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Housing Development Corporation Limited
HDC Building, Hulhumalé, Republic of Maldives

Reference No: HDC(161)-BDT/1Uf2023/322

Date: 13" June 2023

CANCELLATION OF ANNOUNCEMENT

DEVELOPMENT AND OPERATION OF A LOCAL CUISINE RESTAURANT
AND ESJEHIGAN'DUVARU IN FARUKOLHUFUSHI, HULHUMALE

Reference is made to the announcement no. HDC(161)-BDT/IU/2022/450 dated
02nd November 2022, announcing the investment opportunity for interested
parties to undertake the refurbishment, management and operation of a local

cuisine restaurant and Esjehigan’duvaru in Farukolhufushi, Hulhumalé.

With regard to the aforementioned announcement, we hereby announce that
Urbanco has decided to cancel the announcement due to the change in the scope
of the development. We take this opportunity to thank those who lodged their
interest in response to the announcement and wish them the best in future

endeavors.
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